
From: Baker, Josh
To: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>

Pitts, Ted <TedPitts@gov.sc.gov>
Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>
Stirling, Bryan <BryanStirling@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 4/23/2013 1:13:29 PM
Subject: RE: drone testing site applications

Not to my knowledge - any takers?
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: Godfrey, Rob 
 
Sent: Tuesday, April 23, 2013 1:13 PM
 
To: Pitts, Ted; Soura, Christian; Baker, Josh; Stirling, Bryan
 
Subject: Fw: drone testing site applications
 

----- Original Message -----
 
From: Largen, Stephen [mailto:slargen@postandcourier.com]
 
Sent: Tuesday, April 23, 2013 01:08 PM
 
To: Godfrey, Rob
 
Subject: drone testing site applications
 

Has your office had any role in backing any bidders from S.C. as one of six new drone testing sites to 
be chosen by the FAA? Bidders must be government entities, i.e. a university or a local government.
 

Stephen Largen
 
Reporter, The Post and Courier
 
(864) 641-8172
 
follow me on Twitter @stephenlargen
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